Nangmautaq Hunters’ & Trappers’ Organization
Baffin Bay Hearings Presentation

Questions and Concerns

The following questions and concerns have been compiled during Board meetings and public announcements with call-in shows via the local radio station;
If the quota is reduced to 64 among the three communities, one polar bear tag for sports hunts has to increase to $25,000.00 per tag.
The hunters feel strongly that if the quota is decreased down to zero as suggested in Option 4 of the proposed reduction rates of the Total Allowable Harvest, they would deem this unacceptable and thus, start hunting freely with no consideration for the TAH nor the possibility of being charged with a summary offense.
An accurate count of the polar bear population has to be accomplished.

As part of a compensation package, the Nunavut Government will build sturdy cabins around the hunting grounds in the area. 
Electric fencing provided to dissuade problem bears from causing property damage.

Property damage caused by polar bears will be insurable and a compensation payable by the Nunavut Government. 
Diversionary means be supplied to stave off problem bears ie. rifles, blanks, etc.
Can polar bears kept in zoos be shipped back up north?

Polar bears will begin suffering if population is left to increase unchecked.
